
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Headworks and Influent Pump Station Facilities Project in Fiscal 

Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Watsonville located at 250 

Main St. Watsonville, CA 95076. The funding would be used to replace and upgrade the city’s 

wastewater treatment facility. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it is 

essential to meet federal and state water quality mandates and replace the existing wastewater 

infrastructure which is quickly nearing the point of failure.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Zoe Lofgren 

Member of Congress 


